SUBMISSION NO.38
TT 25 & 26 November 2009

i am against the listing of makos as a migratory species,

i spent litrely thousands of dollars between myself wife and son,

i love eatig them and there are plenty,

the certainly are a substainable fishery in aus,

science with sat taggs and the tagging program have certainly proven they do not
migrate (northern and southern hemiphere dont mix)

our own dept also agree they are asubstainable fishery, yet they arnt asked?

the experts in the field aus also have not be consulted (dr jullian peperel etc)
science has proven they do not migrate so they shouldn be put on a migratery list
(how is this justified)

there seems to be very little consultation with rec fishos (honestly the ones in the
know)

i imploy you not to add the mako on the list .

looking forward to a reply
daron proudlock
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